
join us at a community OPEN HOUSE
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Join us for a pre-construction  
open house on July 9

You’re invited to an open house for PSE’s Tolt 16-inch natural gas line project. 
Stop by to learn more about plans for construction, ask questions, and meet 
project staff. 

Thursday, July 9 from 6 to 8 p.m. 
Woodinville Library 
17105 Avondale Rd NE  
Woodinville

Construction is starting as early as July 15 and will take place along the 
existing Seattle Public Utilities Tolt pipeline corridor between 155th Avenue 
NE and Mink Road NE. Work will include the installation of approximately 
three miles of new natural gas pipeline. This project will improve the reliability 
of the natural gas system in northeastern King County.

Questions? For more information visit pse.com/toltnatgas or contact:  

Patima Dejarath 
Project Manager

Jackson Taylor 
Community Projects Manager

1-888-404-8773 
majorprojects@pse.com

To stay up-to-date on project 
milestones and construction, text 
TOLT16 to 555-888 and subscribe to 
text message alerts on your cell phone. 
Standard text message rates apply. 
Reply STOP to unsubscribe.


